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TORRIDON NEWS  

19th December 2019  

Follow us on Twitter: https://twitter.com/TorridonPrimary 

Follow  us on  Instagram  https://instagram.com/torridon_primary_school_art  

 

Dear parents and carers, 

Welcome to the very last newsletter of 2019!  It has been wonderful to 

see so many of you supporting us by coming to our festive events and 

performances.  At the Christmas Fair on Saturday we managed to raise 

over £2,5000 which is absolutely incredible! Thank you again to Emily 

and the PTA who organised the event and to all the staff and parent  

volunteers who made sure the day ran smoothly. 

I hope you all have a fantastic break and wish you a very merry    

Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

We look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 7th January 2020. 

 

Best wishes 

Manda George 

 

Headteacher 

 

https://twitter.com/TorridonPrimary
https://instagram.com/torridon_primary_school_art
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Congratulations to Dejahn Mason who is the winner of our Pupil Premium free prize 

draw. Dejahn and his family won a iPad. 

Pupil Premium   

EYFS Christmas Peformance  

EYFS  performed their very own 'Wriggly Nativity', and they were all stars.   

Thank you to all the parents and carers for supporting this event and for the positive feedback. 

The children were amazing, we loved their outfits!   

A big  thank you to all the staff for such incredible effort to coordinate it all. 

 

What a    

wonderful 

nativity 

Prefect       

Nativity show  

What a fantastic 

performance .We 

really  enjoyed it  

It was    

brilliant. 

Resource Base Coffee Morning  

 We are planning our next Resource Base Coffee Morning on Wednesday 22nd January from 9.30 -11.00. It would be 

great to see many of you there. As always, there will be a chance to get involved in some learning in the class-

room, followed by a chance to meet with Tom, Ana and other parents and carers to share and discuss. 

We looked forward to welcoming pupils back to school on Tuesday 7th January 2019. 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year to you and your 

families from everyone at Torridon Primary Resource Base. 

Best wishes, 

Tom, Ana and the team 
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KS1 Christmas Performance  

Christmas Jumper  

One of our lovely parents has passed on a great idea.  

We are asking our families to donate any Christmas jumpers that will not fit your children after this 
year. These will be available for any children that do not have one next year.  

We are truly grateful for your support and kind donations. 

On Monday, YR 1 and YR 2 performed their Christmas production to parents and carers. A huge 
thank you to all those attended. The performances were a great success and there was a wonderful 

Christmas atmosphere all round. The children had worked very hard and did a fantastic job.  

Well done to all! 

Stars of  The Week  

Class Pupil Class Pupil Class Pupil 

RAZ Emmanuel 2KL All 5A Arvin & Rafael 

RF Ivanna 2L Eliza Rose 5C Dejaia 

RL Amy 3E Roc’el 5L Jasitha 

Resource 
Base  

Joshua 3C Bertie 5W Meruyn 

1BL Amelia 3V Arun 6C Zahara 

1S Hirav 4AM Alicia 6RN Cody 

1N Ethan 4C Frankie -
Lee 

  

2D  Skye 4J Jackson   
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 DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Date  Event  Time 

Friday 20th December CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY START OF HOLIDAY  

Monday 6th January INSET DAY SCHOOL CLOSED FOR CHILDREN 

Tuesday 7th January FIRST DAY OF SPRING TERM  8.50am PROMPT START 

Christmas Lunch  

PTA Christmas Fair  

Friends of Torridon are incredibly pleased and proud to let you know that Torridon's first 
ever Christmas fair made an estimated £2586.90. This is the most any fair has made. We 
are so impressed with the dedication, time and skill shown by  parents, PTA committee 

and staff. 
Thank you for your continuing support 

Best Wishes  
Friends of Torridon  

  


